
 
 

 

September 14, 2024 
 
To, 
The Manger-Listing Department  The Manger-Listing Department 
BSE Limited     Metropolitan Stock Exchange of lndia Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,Dalal             Vibgyor Towers, 4" Floor, Plot No. C-62, G-Block,  
Street, Mumbai - 400 001  Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (West), Mumbai- 400 098 
Scrip Code: 540717   Symbol: PQIF 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Subject: Corrigendum to the Notice of 40th Annual General Meeting of Polo Queen Industrial and 
Fintech Limited (“the Company”). 
  
In continuation to our intimation dated September 04, 2024, we are submitting herewith the 
corrigendum to the notice of the 40th Annual General Meeting (“AGM”) of the Company scheduled 
to be held on Friday, September 27, 2024 at 3.00 p.m. IST through Video Conferencing / Other Audio-
Visual Means.  
 
Copy of the said corrigendum to the AGM Notice is also uploaded on the website of the Company i.e. 
www.poloqueen.com. 
 
You are requested to kindly take the same on record. 
 
Thanking You, 
Yours Sincerely, 
For POLO QUEEN INDUSTRIAL AND FINTECH LIMITED 
 
 
 
________________ 
Udit P. Sanghai 
Whole Time Director & Chief Financial Officer 
DIN: 06725206 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

CORRIGENDUM TO THE 
NOTICE OF THE 40TH ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF THE SHAREHOLDERS OF  

POLO QUEEN INDUSTRIAL AND FINTECH LIMITED  
 
This corrigendum is being issued in continuation to the Notice dated August 09, 2024 for the                  
40th Annual General Meeting (“AGM”) of Polo Queen Industrial and Fintech Limited (“the Company”),  
scheduled to be held on Friday, September 27, 2024 at 03:00 p.m. IST through Video Conferencing 
(VC) / Other Audio Visual Means (OAVM). The Notice of the 40th AGM has been dispatched to the 
shareholders of the Company by email on September 04, 2024 in due compliance with the provisions 
of the Companies Act, 2013 read with the relevant rules made thereunder.  
 
This corrigendum is issued to correct an unintentional clerical/typographical error in the Notice of the 
40th AGM. The Director Identification Number (DIN) of Mr. Dattaram Shinde, incorrectly stated as 
“09019187” in the Special Business Item No. 05 with the corresponding special resolution on page 1 
and in the Explanatory Statement on page 18 of the AGM Notice respectively, should be correctly read 
as “03173891”.  
 
This corrigendum shall form an integral part of the Notice of the 40th AGM and Annual Report          
2023-24, which has already been circulated to the shareholders of the Company and the Notice of 40th 
AGM and Annual Report 2023-24 should always be read in conjunction with this corrigendum. This 
corrigendum is made available on website of the stock exchanges i.e. BSE Limited, Metropolitan Stock 
Exchange of India Limited and on the website of the Company (www.poloqueen.com). All other 
contents of the Notice of 40th AGM and Annual Report 2023-24, save and except as modified or 
supplemented by this corrigendum, shall remain unchanged. 
 
By the order of the Board 
For POLO QUEEN INDUSTRIAL AND FINTECH LIMITED 
 
 
 
___________________ 
Udit P. Sanghai 
Whole Time Director & Chief Financial Officer  
DIN: 06725206 
 
Place: Mumbai 
Date: September 14, 2024 
 
Regd. Office: 304, A to Z Industrial Estate,  
Ganpat Rao Marg, Lower Parel,  
Mumbai – 400013 
 
Encl: Revised Notice of AGM  
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